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Friday 26th May 2023 
 

Key Dates for Summer Term 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As the end of the school year is fast approaching, we are writing to let you know about some key 
dates we have in our school calendar.  
 
June 
Friday 9th June – Deadline for Pontefract Academies Trust Writing Competition 
Wednesday 14th June – Synagogue Visit Year 1 & 2  
Wednesday 14th June – New to Reception Evening De Lacy Primary School  
Thursday 15th June - Synagogue Visit Year ½ 
Friday 16th June – De Lacy Rewards Day – more details to follow  
Wednesday 28th -30th June– Year 6 London residential.  
Thursday 29th June – GALS Celebration Event 
Friday 30th June – Bring a Bottle to School Day – Non-uniform 
 
July  
Wednesday 5th July – Featherstone Academy Transition Day 1 
Thursday 6th July - Featherstone Academy Transition Day 2 / Transition Evening  
Thursday 6th July – Year 6 Carleton High/ Kings High School Transition Evening – time to be confirmed  
Friday 7th July – All School Summer Fayre 3:30pm – 4:30pm 
Thursday 7th July – Nursery Seaside trip. 
Tuesday 11th July – Year 3 & 4 Music Concert 
Wednesday 12th July – Sports Day 2023- more details to follow 
Thursday 13th July – Nursery Scarborough Trip 
Friday 14th July – Scarborough KS2 Trip  
Monday 17th July - Year 6 Carleton High/ Kings High School Transition day 1 
Tuesday 18th July – De Lacy Primary School Transition Day  
Tuesday 18th July - Year 6 Carleton High/ King High School Transition day 2 
Wednesday 19th July – Year 6 Celebration Day  
Friday 21st July – Break up for Summer! 
 

Please note that school will re-open to pupils on Wednesday 6th September 2023. 
 
 If you have any further question please feel free to contact us at admin@delacy.patrust.org.uk or 
call us on 01977 722620. 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 

 
Mr J Parkinson  
Headteacher 
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